
Suspension of Immigration Department
online services and telephone booking
hotline services

     The Immigration Department announced today (October 24) that due to
a system upgrade, the departmental online services and the following
telephone hotline services will be suspended from 11.30pm on October 28
(Sunday) to 7am on October 29 (Monday):

* (852) 2598 0888; 
* (852) 3102 3883; and
* (852) 3160 8663.
 
     The department apologises for any inconvenience caused. 
      
     For enquiries, please contact the department by calling the enquiry
hotline at 2824 6111, by fax to 2877 7711 or by email to enquiry@immd.gov.hk.
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